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Pre-Reception turn into outdoor explorers and builders   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had such a wonderful week in Pre-Reception. We have been continuing our topic of 

‘People Who Help us’ with a particular focus on the post and postman. Children have loved 

the post box in the roleplay area and it has encouraged them all to practise writing letters.  

We have really enjoyed using our new equipment for the outdoor learning area and have 

loved seeing the children build some very challenging obstacle courses and navigate them 

sensibly and carefully.   

Some happy but sad news to end, I am leaving Gateways as I am returning to Key Stage 2 

teaching.  I would like to thank all of the children who have made my first experience in Early 

Years so memorable and enjoyable. I have loved my time here and will miss you all lots!  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Miss Pippa Camp 

 


